
THE FUTURE OF THE FAIRFAX 
COUNTY PUBLIC LIBRARIES 

 
 
 

PLAN TO ATTEND the PUBLIC MEETING 
 

Demonstrate your concern for the future of your library system   
 
 

      An ad hoc committee of the Fairfax County Public Library Board of Trustees is hosting a single public 
meeting to “discuss the future direction of the library based on input from stakeholders.”   
       This Communication and Evaluation Committee was created in the aftermath of the 9/11/2013 trustee vote to suspend the 
Library’s previous redirection plan, also known as “the beta plan.”  This Committee will “make recommendations on the future 
direction of the library based on input from stakeholders.” 

 

This single public meeting is being held near the Reston area. 
 

Tuesday, June 3 at 7 pm  
at the Oakton Library  at 10304 Lynnhaven Place, Oakton, VA  


